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 June 26, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Keith Nowell, PG, CHG. 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health Services 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
(Sent via e-mail to Keith.Nowell@acgov.org, Dilan.Roe@acgov.org, 
deh.loptoxic@acgov.org, lgriffin@oaklandnet.com) 
  
Subject:  Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000539 and Geo Tracker Global ID T0600100431, 

Dave’s Station, 2250 Telegraph Ave., Oakland, CA 94612 
 
Dear Mr. Nowell: 
 
Thank you for your letter in behalf of the Alameda County Environmental Health 
regarding our Work Plan for Site Closure at 2250 Telegraph Avenue. 
 
We look forward to the opportunity of meeting with you and discussing our Work Plan 
for Site Closure. 
 
Our initial preference is to set up an appointment during the week of July 14th to 18th at 
either 11:00 AM or 2:00 PM. 
 
Please let us know if one of these days and times suits your schedule. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 Marianne B. Robison 
 Marianne B. Robison 
 President 
 
 
cc: Tim Robison (sent via e-mail to twrobison@comcast.net)  
 Steve Michelson, Applied Water Resources Corporation (sent via e-mail to 

smichelson@awrcorp.net)  
 Yola Bayram, Applied Water Resources Corporation (sent via e-mail to 

ybayram@awrcorp.net)  
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